
 
       
 

PROJECT # 2016-11 
Type: Storm Sewer Construction 

TITLE: CONSTRUCTION OF THE NICKEL AREA STORM SYSTEM 
Location: Nickel Street Area 

 
Sealed Bids, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by the office of the City Clerk until 2:00:00 
p.m. local time on: 

MONDAY, MARCH 6th, 2017 
 
The work to be carried out under this contract is the installation of: 
 

 125mm PVC Storm Sewer   2000m 
 250mm PVC Storm Sewer    800m 
 300mm Concrete Storm Sewer   700m 
 375mm Concrete Storm Sewer   1300m 
 450mm Concrete Storm Sewer   1200m 
 525mm Concrete Storm Sewer   510m 
 600mm Concrete Storm Sewer   615m 
 675mm Concrete Storm Sewer   420m 
 750mm Concrete Storm Sewer   100m 
 825mm Concrete Storm Sewer    15m 
 900mm Concrete Storm Sewer   430m 
 1050mm Concrete Storm Sewer   150m 
 200mm Sanitary sewer & associated manholes  150m 
 Catch basins     160  
 Manholes      80  
 Non return Flap gate/Sliding gate chambers  
 Lowering of existing 150-300mm diameter watermains (Fifteen (15) storm        

sewer/watermain conflict locations) 
 Including abandonment and removal of existing manholes/catchbasins and 

sewers and appurtenances and restoration. 
  

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
 
There will be a Mandatory Site Meeting with the Contract Administrator on Tuesday, February 14th, 
2017 at Snider Dock Services Limited located at 2 Clarence Street East (directly East of the Clarence 
Street bridge) at 10:00 am in the City of Port Colborne.  All contractors will be required to sign-in before 
entering the property.  All Contractors wishing to bid on this project are required to be in attendance as 
the Form of Tender and required documentation for bidding will only be available at this meeting. 
 
This contract utilizes the “Niagara Peninsula Standard Contract Document” which forms the specification 
documents excepting   the “Standard Instruction to Bidders, Form of Tender, and Supplementary Special 
Provisions.” The “Standard Document” is available on the internet at the “Tenders” section of the 
Regional Municipality of Niagara website www.niagararegion.ca 
 
Bids will be publicly opened after 2:15:00 p.m. local time on Monday, March 6th, 2017 at the Engineering 
& Operations Department, Second Floor, City Hall. The lowest or any bid will not necessarily be 
accepted. 
 

Ashley Grigg     Chris Lee 
                        City Clerk               Manager of Projects & Design 

 
City of Port Colborne Web Page: www.portcolborne.ca 


